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NOTICE OF AWARD
18 May 2018

Madam:

Please be informed that, upon the recommendation of the Bids and Awards
Committee (BAC) of the Department of Foreign Affairs as contained in its Resolution
No. IMP-07-18, the Department is awarding the procurement for the lease of venue,
inclusive of meals and conference facilities, for the conduct of Customer Service and
Handling Exceptional Clients Workshop for the personnel of CO Lipa City on 10 and
12 June 2018 to your company, the The Inns at Mount Malarayat (AVT Properties
Inc.), in the total amount of One Hundred Ninety-Seven Thousand Two Hundred
Fifty-Nine Pesos (Php 197,259.00) only, including taxes and other lawful charges,
subject to the Department’'s accounting and auditing rules and regulations, and
subject to the signing of the confract.

Very truly yours,

ERNESTO C. ABELLA
Undersecretary and Acting Headjof the Procuring Entity

Ms. LOVELY ICARO
Senior Account Executive
The Inns at Mount Malarayat
Lipa City, Batangas

2330 Roxas Blvd,, Pasay City. 1300 Phifippines
Tel. No. 834 - 4000
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